
NEWS RELEASE
For Immediate Release November 13 , 2007

Dalewood Dragons - 
Volleyball Finalists at Provincial Cup

 Congratulations to students from Dalewood Public School, Glynn A Green Public
School and Pelham Centre Public School who recently competed at the Provincial Cup,
a volleyball tournament for grade 7 and 8 boys and girls.

The Dalewood Dragon boys team placed first in their pool, first in their elimination
pool, and kept on winning until the final. “This is an incredible feat, and their only loss
was to Glashan (Ottawa) in the final; a team that has been in the Final Four 19 times,”
beamed Gord Donaldson, Dalewood coach.  “The boys are very proud of their effort and
their ability to win some crucial games,” he said.
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